
-----Original Message----- 
From: Julia Laister <julialaister@hotmail.co.uk> 
Sent: 26 November 2020 08:41 
To: ETC <ETC@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Sandbanks ferry toll objection 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I am a Swanage resident who makes the commute on the ferry to Poole twice a day to take my son 
to school. The ferry price is already very high and I am struggling to afford it. The traffic on the road 
to Poole via Sandford is often congested and a nightmare getting to Poole in the morning and 
afternoon rush hour. The ferry is at half capacity or less for term time all through the year. It’s such a 
shame that a great service is so under-utilised. 
 
I read the proposal from the National Trust and was very impressed. This would resolve the issues of 
ferry under capacity and also alleviate congestion on the sandford road to Poole. Locals would be 
paying a fair price for a service which would really benefit them day-to-day. 
 
Best regards 
Julia Laister 
 
 
I read the proposal from 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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